
The initial information related to the committee question today is below.  If the question relates 
more closely to how to get the documents to holding stations, that would likely have to be a 
process that is developed to mirror the existing way that they are received from Courts. 
 
 
 There has been a push from some quarters (including the Uniform Law Commission) to 
allow Canadian RPA orders to be enforceable in border states (including VT).  From a 
technical perspective accessing these is fairly easy (as they are available to VT through 
NLETS).   
  
The larger question of enforceability, actionability, etc. would fall outside of the access 
but I believe Lt. Lucas testified last year about this and may have more of that 
background.  Last session this discussion was started in House Judiciary under H.413. 
 

https://legislature.vermont.gov/bill/status/2020/H.413
https://legislature.vermont.gov/bill/status/2020/H.413

